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4. Breakdown of appraisal made by CADC representatives on inspection 
of equipment prior to sale eompared to sales prices obtained 1958-59.

5. Breakdown of appraisal made by CADC representatives on inspection 
of equipment prior to sale compared to sales prices obtained 1959-60.

6. Supplementary information, requested by Mr. Fisher and Mr. Smith 
at page 295 of the Committee’s proceedings.

7. Supplementary information, requested by Mr. Drysdale at page 298 
of the Committee’s proceedings.

The witnesses were thanked and permitted to retire.

At 3.55 p.m. the Committee adjourned to the call of the Chair.

E. W. Innés,
Clerk of the Committee.


